Retirees Chapter report March 2025

We have been busy in conjunction with Unifor Toronto Area Retired Workers Council
preparing resolutions for presentation at the Retired Workers Council in Port Elgin. They
have all been approved by the area council and will be presented for approval at our Local’s
Executive meeting in April and then to the General Membership meeting afterwards.

We have resolutions on Health, Caregiver Support, Housing, Fair Voting and some changes
we would like to see in how resolutions are presented and their ongoing status. There are 7
in all dealing with issues which affect Seniors.

We will arrange a Zoom meeting for retirees in April. Scams are a significant concern, and
we have excellent speakers on this topic.

I move adoption of my report.

In solidarity

Mary Forbes



